
 

 

CORRIGENDUM FROM ONGC, CHENNAI- R&P 

 

 Corrigendum to Advertisement No SS/1/KKL & CHN/2017 (Non-Executives) (For 

Karaikal & Chennai) published in newspapers on 09/02/2017 for recruitment of Class III 

and Class IV level posts for the offices of ONGC at Chennai and Karaikal, including 

operational areas. 

 Prospective candidates belonging to any state in India who fulfil the eligibility criteria or 

eligible to apply for the above said posts as per the details published in 

www.ongcindia.com under Advt No SS/1/KKL & CHN/2017.   

 Eligible candidates would be required to apply online ONLY through the link available on 

ONGC website: www.ongcindia.com from 29/07/2017 to 01/09/2017 till 1800 hrs. 

 Candidates who had applied earlier against the above referred advertisement notification 

need not apply again. Their applications shall be considered for written test subject to 

fulfilment of the laid down criteria. 

 All other terms and conditions of the advertisement notification shall remain unchanged. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.ongcindia.com/
http://www.ongcindia.com/

